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25th April 2023 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

On Thursday 29th June, we will be holding our EYFS Sports Day. We are excited to announce that we are 
inviting you to come and watch too. We welcome younger brothers and sisters to this event but ask that 
they stay with their adult.  
 

Children must come into school on Thursday 29th June in their PE kits, jewellery removed, and long hair 
tied up please (our normal PE rules). Please look carefully at the schedule for the day below.  
 

 
Marked out on the field will be our ‘sporting arena’, which will be edged with ribbon. No parents/carers 
will be permitted in this arena, we ask that you please stay on the outside of the arena, moving around 
the outside to watch your little one at each event.  
We will finish our events with an exciting ‘treasure race’ where you will get to cheer on our teams! 
 
We are really looking forward to welcoming you to this event, please keep your fingers crossed for 
sunshine. 
 
We hope to see you very soon. 
 
Mrs O’Sullivan and the EYFS Team.   

Times Class 
9:15 – 10:15 Reception Willow  

 
10:30 – 11:15 Nursery AM  

1:20-2:20 Reception Maple 

2:20 – 3:05 Nursery PM 


